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27.9.2020 

 

To: Graduate Students 

From: Prof. Yehuda Pinchover, Vice Dean-Jacobs Graduate School 

 

  Re: Working in Labs with COVID19 related research 

 

In light of the guidelines issued by the Council for Higher Education's Planning and Budgeting 

Committee (PBC), it is possible to continue carrying out research activities in the COVID19 (corona) 

research laboratories only. This refers to laboratories in which research is conducted that is directly 

related to the virus and the fight against the pandemic. Faculty members in charge of theses 

laboratories will send lists of people to be allowed entrance to the campus which will include 

names of graduate students, to the Executive Vice President for Research.  

 Wherever possible, it is recommended to work from home. In any case, it is not allowed to force 

students to come to campus. All safety rules and guidelines must be strictly observed. In case of 

disagreement between the student and the advisor, please contact me directly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Prof. Yehuda Pinchover, Vice Dean 

 


